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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 8, 2024 
 

Mt. Pleasant Road Closure in Guadalupe County, Precinct 1 
 

GUADALUPE COUNTY, TX –The Guadalupe County Road and Bridge Department will close Mt. Pleasant 

Road to install pipes at a low water crossing area. The closure will occur in Precinct 1 starting Tuesday, 

November 12, and will be completed that evening. Please use alternative routes, such as Highsmith Rd. to 

Roosevelt Rd. to Baker Rd. Remember that the road closure dates and times are subject to change 

without notice due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 
  

When: Tuesday, November 12, 2024; All day 

What:  Closure of Mt. Pleasant Road 

 Where: Guadalupe County, Precinct 1 

 Contact: Guadalupe County Road & Bridge Department (830) 379-9721 
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